
Regarding need to provide additional stoppage of Train No. 20833/34 Vande 
Bharat Express at Tadepalligudem Railway Station, Andhra Pradesh-laid

 

 SHRI RAGHU RAMA KRISHNA RAJU (NARSAPURAM): I would like to draw the 
attention of Hon?ble Minister of Railways regarding Vande Bharat Express Train 
having the best modern safety Kavach system along with wide range of modern 
features and amenities running between Secunderabad and Visakhapatnam 
stations in Andhra Pradesh. Presently, this train is having 4 stops at Rajahmundry, 
Vijayawada in Andhra Pradesh and Khammam and Warangal in Telangana. 

I request the Government to kindly provide one more stop to Train No.20833/34 
Vande Bharat Train at Tadepalligudem Railway Station in Andhra Pradesh which is 
the well-known hub for commercial and industrial activities, surrounded with 4 
municipalities in the Godavari district and also well-connected with many historical 
and tourism places. 

Keeping in view its importance, I urge upon the Government to kindly consider for 
providing an additional stop to Train No.20833/34 Vande Bharat Express Train at 
Tadepalligudem railway station which will fetch considerable revenue to the 
railways.  


